

# PLAIN TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES

2600 Easton Street NE, Canton, Ohio 44721-2655 Phone (330) 492-4689 · Fax (330) 492-5136 e-mail: general@plaintownship.com

## **Trustees**

Pamela S. Bossart (330)704-2407 Louis P. Giavasis (330)966-1348 Albert P. Leno, II (330)244-9922

# **Fiscal Officer**

**Claude W. Shriver II** (330)966-0202

# **Departments**

## Administration

Administrator Lisa Sabina-Campbell (330)492-4689

## Central Maintenance

Director Charles Kegley (330)492-3423

#### Finance

Director Jo Ellen Reikowski (330)493-1366

## Fire/Rescue

Chief John A. Sabo (330)492-4089

#### **Parks & Facilities**

Director Todd A. Alexander (330)499-0000

# Road

Highway Superintendent Joseph P. Iacino (330)492-3423

## **Zoning**

Director Stephen Peroz (330)492-4686 2009

# Dear Parade Applicant:

The Plain Township Bicentennial Committee is currently making preparations for the 2009 Bicentennial Celebration. This is a chance to recognize the citizens, schools, businesses, churches, and all Plain Township organizations. This unique opportunity will only come around once in our lifetime, so we would like to encourage the entire community to join us in celebration of our rich history and heritage.

The Plain Township Bicentennial Celebration is expected to be one of the largest events this community will see. These events will feature a variety of attractions which appeal to the diverse recreational and entertainment desires of our citizens. The parade and festival will be held on July 18, 2009 and is the pinnacle of the Bicentennial Celebration. It is a one day event that includes live entertainment, food concessions, fireworks, and more!

Enclosed is the Bicentennial Parade Application. We hope that you will consider applying for possible participation in our exciting Bicentennial Parade. Please complete the enclosed entry form and return it as soon as possible. The deadline for application is April 5, 2009. Please submit your application to the attention of Rick Campbell, Bicentennial Committee Chairperson, at 2600 Easton Street NE, Canton, Ohio 44721. Should your unit be accepted for the Bicentennial Parade, you will be notified by early May.

Thank you for your interest in the Plain Township Bicentennial Celebration! If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Plain Township Trustees office at (330) 492-4689.

Sincerely,

Rick Campbell

Committee Chairperson

Denise Evans Parade Chairperson

Denise Evans